
Redbook Committee (RB) 

Report to Faculty Senate 

March 4, 2020 

 

RB has completed its review of the revised School of Medicine Bylaws and will make them 

available for a first reading at the March Senate meeting in preparation for a vote at the April 

meeting.  

 

RB also expects to bring up the revised University Libraries Bylaws and Personnel Document for 

a Senate vote within the next few months. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Rob Detmering, RB Chair   


